
From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Proposed Stonehenge Road Scheme
Date: 25 September 2022 17:21:26

To Rt.Hon A-M Trevelyan

I continue to object to the National Highways proposals regarding the Stonehenge road
scheme.
I understand that this road scheme has already been rejected by UNESCO.

Thank you
Chris Crescini




